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Galena Park ISD Recognized GPHS Indoor Percussion Ensemble 

Houston, Texas:  At the May Galena Park ISD Board of Trustees meeting, GPISD recognized 
staff and students of the Galena Park High School Indoor Percussion Ensemble for earning 
a gold medal in the Scholastic A World Division at the 2022 Texas Color Guard Circuit State 
Finals.

Staff and students of the Galena Park High School Indoor Percussion Ensemble include:

Staff: Jonathan Carr, Director of Percussion, KC Christensen, Director of Bands, Tyler Bordelon, 
Assistant Director

Students: Carla Arguelles, Christopher Garcia, Natalia Garza, Rick Goldinger, Luis Huerta, 
Andrés Juárez, Lucas Juárez, Jacob Lloyd, David Martinez, Alexander Montalvo Vasquez, Keyli 
Rangel, Paola Rangel, Adrian Rodriguez, David Rodriguez, and Noah Sosa

The Texas Color Guard Circuit’s mission is to create and foster positive, competitive, and 
educational experiences through the pageantry arts in the State of Texas.

A certificate was presented to staff and student members of the Galena Park High School Indoor 
Percussion Ensemble on behalf of the Board of Trustees and Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of 
Schools.
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Pictured: Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools; Mrs. Adrian Stephens, Board 
Secretary; Dr. Kimberly Martin, GPHS Principal; students and directors of the GPHS 

Indoor Percussion Ensemble
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